
 

H5+ (cod. C1208.02) 

Warning 
We recommend always to remove the protective film on H5+ camera 

screen. 

If the film is not removed, water will infiltrate in waterproof case. 

The side tab doesn’t allow the perfect closing of the gasket. 

 

 

 

We recommend to advise your customer to peel off the protective film, 

especially if used with waterproof case. 

 

 

 

 

 

Best Regards 

Midland – Technical Office 


